
Town of Hillsborough 
Board of Selectmen 

 
2023 PROPOSED BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
The Board of Selectmen will be holding a public hearing on Tuesday, February 7, 

2023, at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of presenting, answering questions, and hearing 

comment on the proposed 2023 Town Budget.  The hearing will be held at the 

Town Office Building, 27 School Street, Hillsborough, NH. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


